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Starting July 1, 2024, a Retail Delivery Fee of 50 cents applies to certain transactions that meet or exceed $100 in

Minnesota. Retail delivery means delivery to a person located in Minnesota of certain items as part of a retail sale. 

If your store is located in Minnesota, this fee has been applied to orders of $100 or more as of 9 a.m. July 1, 2024. 

If your business would like to opt out of this fee, please contact our customer support center at

support@simplepart.com.

For more information about the Retail Delivery Fee, please visit the Minnesota Department of Revenue’s website

here.

https://www.revenue.state.mn.us/retail-delivery-fee

